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P. B. Uouglas to J. Jo Hill. 

"it is now some ten years ago since I first 
made your acquaintance at North Pembina-now 
West Lynne - where I was employed in H. M e  

Customs, and whe.re you will remember meeting 
me at the time of the O'Donahue raid. I 
often think of the conversation I had with 
you in which you advanced the ideas which 
have since been adopted by the Government in 
their agreement with the C.P.R. Company." 
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